MEMORANDUM
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

TO: Mr. James V. Chisholm, City Manager ‘{#
FROM: Hardy Smith, Government Relations Administrator

Date: November 20, 2018

RE: 2018-2019 State and Federal Legislative Priorities

Mr. Chisholm,

To prepare for the next Legislative session and new Congress, a list of proposed City priorities
for state and federal action has been drafted for City Commission discussion and final approval
which is requested at the December 5, 2018 City Commission meeting.

The Commission’s adopted list of priorities will be communicated with our state Legislative
Delegation and our Congressional Delegation.
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